## KISHWAUKEE COLLEGE TESTING SERVICES

We are excited for you to attend Kishwaukee College. One of the first steps in your enrollment is to take a placement test that will help determine which courses are best for you. Because of the current COVID-19 situation, we are temporarily testing remotely using Zoom. To test, you will need a computer (desktop or laptop) with a webcam and audio capabilities.

## Please follow these steps **BEFORE** your testing appointment:

- 1. Go to the Zoom website, download and install Zoom: <a href="https://www.zoom.us/download#client\_4meeting">https://www.zoom.us/download#client\_4meeting</a>.
- 2. To check that Zoom was set-up correctly, click here: <a href="https://www.zoom.us/test">https://www.zoom.us/test</a>.

  Please use the option to join with video.
- Check that your computer can run ACCUPLACER by clicking here: <a href="https://www.accuplacer.org">https://www.accuplacer.org</a>

   Please "Verify System Requirements" on the bottom right-side of the screen.
- 4. Study, study, study. The Accuplacer website offers many free practice tools and resources to help you prepare to succeed on each of the Accuplacer tests.

https://accuplacer.collegeboard.org/students/prepare-for-accuplacer/practice

We look forward to your upcoming testing session. If for any reason you are unable to attend your testing session please provide advanced notice. If you have any questions or concerns prior to your scheduled appointment please contact us by email at <a href="mailto:testingservices@kish.edu">testingservices@kish.edu</a> or by telephone at (815)825-9841.

Thank you,

**Testing Services**